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WEST BERGHOLT ROAD SAFETY GROUP 

 
Responding to concerns about traffic related safety issues the Parish Council has 

formed a group whose brief is to explore ways of addressing these concerns. 

The group consists of Parish Councillors, Borough Councillors and residents who 

want to help bring about improvements. 

No single measure will solve all the problems and an approach which is termed the 

5 Es is being followed. 

1. Engage the community 

2. Encourage safe driving and parking 

3. Educate all sections of the community 

4. Enforce regulations 

5. Engineer revised road layouts 

 

All these need careful thought and cooperation to achieve with 4E and 5E being 

most difficult and needing most time. 

 

Village residents and representatives are invited to share ideas and thoughts on 

these traffic issues and problems at our workshop event. 

 

 

VILLAGE ROAD SAFETY EVENT 
 

Saturday 25th February 11am – 1pm   

 
in the John Lampon Hall. 

(behind the Orpen Hall) 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  


